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20th March, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Fulbourn Primary School Spring Music Concert 2024 

I am delighted to let you we are once again planning to run a Spring Concert as a special opportunity 
for the children to perform in front of others either individually or as part of a small group. This is 
for any child at our school who would like to perform a piece of music, whether they have formal 
instrumental music lessons or not. 

This year’s concert will be held at 5.30 p.m. on Tuesday 21st May. Any pupil at the school is eligible 
to perform, and if they wish, may do so in an ensemble with others who are not pupils of the school, 
for example older siblings. 

If your child(ren) would like to perform at this concert, please complete this online form by Monday 
22nd April (only one submission needed per family even if you have multiple children who want to 
take part – just write all their names and pieces in). Please note that it may not be possible for 
everyone who wants to perform to be able to at this concert due to lack of time; I will be in touch 
during the week commencing 29th April to confirm who is taking part this time. 

If your child would like to perform a piece of music with a piano accompaniment, please give me as 
much time as possible with the music!  

Yours sincerely,  

Peter Edwards 

Fulbourn Primary School 

School Lane, Fulbourn, Cambridge CB21 5BH 
Tel: 01223 712525 
e-mail: office@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L1QKrno4bkW-bmCbsuWWFVh-MYC4d2dJl-XJez5JLrtUNlhBUjZDWUFWNDlIOFNVNVZaUFJGUUMzRi4u

